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Message:

I am a 78 year old native of Corpus Christi, now residing temporarily in San Antonio as a

retired local government lawyer. I am appalled at the proposal to dissect and divide Nueces
County and the City of Corpus Christi among Senate Districts 20 and 27. This proposed dice and
slice is punishment to those of us who have testified and given comment on Corpus Christi /
Nueces County's rational, geographical, cultural, and economic needs similar to our

counterparts, Coastal Interests to the South. We are one system. The reasons are too numerous

to reiterate. You have heard them. The currently proposed map, to divide Nueces County and the
City of Corpus Christi, seems to be the price we must pay for aligning Southward. It is not

right. As the City of Corpus Christi grows south, municipal development planning will be
hampered by having to accommodate Extra Territorial Jurisdiction in two Senate Districts. You
are doing us no favors with that option. PLEASE, align our Senate District South, along the
Coast where we belong, and keep Nueces County and the City of Corpus Christi intact. The BEST
option proposal we have observed is Plan S2108, a depiction of which refuses to attach, showing
Nueces County intact and reaching to the Mexican Border via the Southern Coast. Respectfully, I
ask you to consider and respond to my urging: Intact Nueces County. hugging the Southern Texas
Coast to the Valley (Mexican Border). Thank you.





